
THRIPLOW PARISH COUNCIL 

Louise Lord 
Development Officer 
South Cambridgeshire District Council 
South Cambridgeshire Hall 
Cambourne Business Park 
Cambourne 
Cambridge 
CB23 6EA 

Dear Louise 

Community Governance Review 

12th November 2019 

Following on from the meeting yesterday and our exchange of various emails, I am 
pleased to confirm that Thriplow Parish Council wishes there to be a Community 
Governance Review of the distribution of seats on the parish council. The intention is 
to reflect the distribution of population between the Heathfield Ward and the Village 
Ward. 

Thriplow Parish Council also wishes to change the name of the parish to "The 
Parish of Thriplow and Heathfield". The purpose of this is to more accurately 
reflect the fact that the parish is made up of 2 composite parts each having its own 
identity but comprising one united entity. 

I trust that the these requests can be considered by South Cambridgeshire District 
Council as soon as possible? 

Yours sincerely 

 
Martyn Corbet 
Clerk to Thriplow Parish Council 

100 Kingsway, Heathfield, Duxford, Cambridgeshire, CB22 4QN 


